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DATE

THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DENR - MIMAROPA
1 5 15 L & S Building, Roxas Boulevard
Ermita, Manila

THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations - Luzon, Visayas and Environment

REQUEST FOR THE RESULT ®F THE INVESTIGATION AND
OCULAR  INSPECTIONS  CONDUCTED  BY  CHNRO-CORON,
DENR-REGION IVB FOR LOT NO. 579, CAD-1150-D LOCATHD
IN SITIO TOTO, NEW BUSUANGA, PALAWAN

SEP   3   0  2©2a

Forwarded herewith is the letter dated 03 August 2022 of Mr. Ardon A. Libarra, Heirs
of   Dominga  Libarra,  which  was  copy  furnished  to  the  Office  of   the  DENR  Secretary,
regarding the above-mentioned subj ect.

Kindly inform this Office and the parties concerned of the action taken citing document
tracking no. DENRCO-AS RMD-2022-019896 for record and monitoring purposes.

For consideration.

Encls.:   as stated

cc:  Mr. Ardon A. Libarra
Sitio Toto, New Busuanga
Busuanga, Palawan

Office of the Assistant Secretary
Field Operations-Luron and Visayas


